
Highlights
 

Q&A session with Head of School 
Monday, Apr. 5th 2021,

PTA Elections - Self Nomination
Thursday, Apr 1st - 29th 2021 

Ramadan Food Drive
Begins Apr. 5th, 2021(details to follow)

PTA Community Meeting
Monday,Apr. 12th 2021 @ 3-4 pm 

ICF /  Live Cooking with Sri
Being rescheduled 

Red Drop boxes for Class funds and Teachers
Appreciation have been placed at the DROP
OFF points of ECE, ES, MS and HS. Just hand
over envelope tagged clearly - (Classfund
Gradexxxx OR Teachers App Fund). Students
can drop in the the envelope before entering
School at drop. No amount is small.  

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 
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RAMADAN FOOD DRIVE

Join the PTA team!

New ParentNew Parent  
ECE / Elementary SchoolECE / Elementary School

Middle SchoolMiddle School
High SchoolHigh School

  
POSITIONSPOSITIONS

  

ChairChair
Vice ChairVice Chair
SecretarySecretary
TreasurerTreasurer
LogisticsLogistics

CommunicationsCommunications
  

Parent Representatives -Parent Representatives -

  

Click hereClick here  to read about each role.to read about each role.  
Self Nomination Form (live from April 1stSelf Nomination Form (live from April 1st
on www.abaoman.org/Community/PTA)on www.abaoman.org/Community/PTA)

Please submit your questions  by 
Sun. Apr. 4th via this FORM

  
Self Nominations open from April 1st to April 29th,Self Nominations open from April 1st to April 29th,

2021.2021.    
  

  
You can nominate yourself for 1 or more positions. IfYou can nominate yourself for 1 or more positions. If

you know someone who you believe will be a great foryou know someone who you believe will be a great for
the role, do encourage them to step up.Read morethe role, do encourage them to step up.Read more

about the the responsibilities involved for each role onabout the the responsibilities involved for each role on
the ABA website.the ABA website.  

  
For any queries, please write toFor any queries, please write to

PTAChair@abaoman.org / PTACOChair@abaoman.org.PTAChair@abaoman.org / PTACOChair@abaoman.org.  

  
  

Drop food boxes nearDrop food boxes near
Main Security.Main Security.

Starting April 5th.Starting April 5th.

PTA is a great way to be able to getPTA is a great way to be able to get
involved and contributeinvolved and contribute

constructively to the community.constructively to the community.  

CLASS FUNDS / TEACHERS APPRECIATION 

  
  

PleasePlease avoid - Pick & Drop timings and avoid - Pick & Drop timings and  
  Perishables.Perishables.  

https://meet.google.com/gqf-qaoj-nex
https://www.abaoman.org/community/pta/2021-22-committee-elections
https://www.abaoman.org/community/pta/2021-22-committee-elections
https://forms.gle/eprz1RceeTDw6dF46


DID YOU ORDER YOUR BOOKS, YET?

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 



 

Time for a BIG SHOUT out to our Cross Country runners! What an amazing achievement.
Not only did the ABA VIPERS take the podium with 5 out of the top 6 placements within
the MESAC competition. Additionally, all our runners positioned themselves within the top
17.

So let's give a big cheer to all runners - Stefan Klefasz (Gold), Fynnian Vallancey (third
place Bronze), Oscar Vallancey, Markus Klefasz, Jospeh Vallancey (also Bronze medal
recipients) followed by Gabriel Tantoco, Stuart Sutton,
Christian Sutton, David Haasler, David Pienaar, Yusef Loughrey, Darsh Pawani.
And no, the runners didn't treat this virtual event like a walk in the park. Looking at the
times they clearly put it all out and onto the track. After all, the winner, our VIPER student
Stefan Klefasz, ran the 5K with a remarkable time of 17:14.75! And all others clocked as
well with amazing times of ranging between 19:09.93 to 23:08:42.

Booster Club elections will take place soon! We will be sharing a link for the 
online voting with the community  and we are looking forward to having 
YOU on board! The positions open for voting will be
 
Chairperson -  Vice-Chair -  Secretary - Treasurer 

Booster Club News

Don't miss the last Hoodie Order for this school year! 
Monday 12th of April  9 to 11 am - outside the school carpark 

The order form is attached to this newsletter. 
Please make sure it's filled out and you have the exact cash in an envelope
when you come to order!  

IMPORTANT - to avoid any confusion please clearly indicate if you 
order adult or kids size! 

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

But, we are always looking for more team members for additional positions such as 

- Communications Coordinator - Merchandise Coordinator - Fundraising/ Events Coordinator 
- Coaches Room/ BBQ Coordinator - general volunteers.

If you consider joining us or have any questions please do reach out to us at boosterclub@abaoman.org!

Nominations are open from the 4th to 15th April, 2021 - Voting will run from the 25th to 29th April, 2021.

None of this would have been possible without the coaches who
have been working tirelessly behind the scenes to make sure the
runners can train and stay safe during these unpredictable times.
So THANK YOU coaches Adrian O'Byrne and Paul Brace. And last
but not least let's not forget the parents who ensured the students
were able to train throughout lock downs and restrictions! Thank
you all!



Booster Club News

Do visit https://www.abaoman.org/community for updates & details from PTA and the Booster club! 

adult kid


